The Kansas Department of Agriculture, Food Safety and Lodging, 1320 Research Park Drive, Manhattan, KS 66502 (785)564-6733

----- ATTENTION -----

This is a two-part document:
The bottom portion of this document is your OFFICIAL AUTHORIZATION from Kansas Department of Agriculture. Your license MUST be
displayed in a conspicuous location at your place of business.

QUIMBEES HONEY
12567 122ND ST

OSKALOOSA, KS 66066

Please Display License Below

The Kansas Department of Agriculture, Manhattan, Kansas
certifies

QUIMBEES HONEY

License Number : 13214 - Food Processing Plant
12567 122ND ST

OSKALOOSA, KS 66066

Owned by:
has met the requirements for
Licensing Under the Kansas Food, Drug and Cosmetic Act, KSA 65-619 et. seq.
and is hereby granted

Authority to operate as a Food Processing Plant

Under Business Registration Number: 13214 9%1 W pustey.
Size: Under 1,000 sq ft Effective and Expiration Dates: Jackie McClaskey
03-31-2018 03-31-2019 Secretary of Agriculture

NOTICE: THIS LICENSE IS NOT TRANSFERABLE
The Kansas Department of Agriculture, Food Safety and Lodging, 1320 Research Park Drive, Manhattan, KS 66502 (785)564-6733 agriculture.ks.gov

Food Processing Plant LICENSE agriculture.ks.gov




% 7 U.S. FOOD & DRUG

ADMINISTRATION

U.S. Food and Drug Administration
Kansas City District Office

8050 Marshall Drive - Suite 205
Lenexa, Kansas 66214-1524
913495-5100

February 8, 2017

Quimbees Honey
12567 122™ St
Oskaloosa, KS 66066

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA), or a state agency contracted by FDA,
conducted an inspection at your location ending on July 28, 2016. Effective April 1, 1997,
when the Agency determines an inspection is closed under 21 C.F.R. 20.64 (d)(3), FDA
releases a copy of the inspection report to the inspected firm. Please note that FDA will not
provide a copy of a state inspection report or summary through this process if the firm was
provided a copy at the close of the state’s inspection.

Unless provided at the close of the inspection, you will find a copy of the inspection report or
summary attached. FDA may have redacted some information in accordance with the
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) and Title 21, Code of Federal Regulations, Part 20. Firms
may request a copy of their FDA inspections completed prior to April 1, 1997 through FOIA.

FDA is working to make its regulatory process and activities more transparent to the regulated
industry. Part of this effort is releasing a copy of your inspection report or summary to you, or
acknowledging that the state provided you a copy at the close of their inspection.

Please contact Miguel Hernandez, Director of Compliance Branch at (913) 495-5101 should
you have any comments or questions.

Sincerely,
‘\,\‘ ‘_j Digitally signed by
L\ Miguel Hernandez
Sanchez-A
Miguel A. Hernandez
Director, Compliance
Kansas City District

KAN (3010918099)



Page 2

Private water screening #1709 @:
12567 122nd St., Oskaloosa
Jefferson County, Kansas

Additional information can be obtained about the proper location, construction, chlorination
and maintenance of private water wells or springs by going to www.nekes.org.

Please note: this is the link that this agency has with the State of Kansas regarding water wells
constructed in Kansas: http://magellan.kgs.ku.edw/waterwell/index.html Your well could be
recorded at this site.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me.
Sincerely,

Logan Bausch, EHS

" Local Environmental Protection Program



